
HIKING THE INCA TRAIL, PERU 
 
MESSAGE FROM CLUB MEMBER SIAN HUGHES: 
 
As some of you know my first trek for Nightingale House Hospice was 
along the Great Wall of China in 2018, where so many of my friends and 
family supported me with donations and much more        
 
Following this I’ve now signed up to do their next International 
Challenge, trekking The Inca Trail in Peru. This was due to take place 
October 2020 but, sadly due to the pandemic, it's been postponed until 
July 2021. 
 
It would be great if any member would like to support me in this 
challenge, by either donating on my Just Giving page:  
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/siannyhughes 
 
 
Alternatively, to help my fundraising for Nightingale House, I'm running a 
bonus ball for the next 26 weeks at £2 a ball and if anyone would like to be 
included, please contact me and I will send you details direct. 
  
[Payment could be the full 26 weeks at £52, or 5 instalments of £10 with 
the final £2 added to your last instalment] 
 
If we sell all of the 59 balls, then we will make £1,768 for Nightingale House 
Hospice. 
 
A Prize will be £50 per week and £68 weekly for the hospice      
The draw will start as soon as all 59 balls are sold. I will allocate you a 
random number as soon as I receive your payment and you keep the same 
number for the duration.  
 
For any further information, please to contact me either by email 
sianchughes@gmail.com or my mobile 07849 796530. 
 
 
Many thanks in anticipation for the amazing support!   
 

Sian 🥰HE TRAIL 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/siannyhughes
mailto:sianchughes@gmail.com

